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Overnight Detours Planned for the I-10/I-95 Operational Improvements Project  

Jacksonville – The I-10/I-95 Operational Improvements project will have two separate detours 

while crews remove and repaint lane lines on the I-95 south to I-10 west ramp.  

Detour A: Saturday, August 3 from 10:30 p.m. to 5 a.m., motorists merging onto I-95 south 

from the Adams Street on-ramp who wish to access I-10 west will be directed to the Fuller 

Warren Bridge, take the I-95 south to San Marco Street exit, take a left on Palm Avenue, take an 

immediate left onto I-95 north and continue to the I-10 west ramp. (See map below.) 

 

 

 

Detour B: Saturday, August 3 from 10:30 p.m. to 5 a.m., motorists traveling on I-95 south who 

wish to access I-10 west will be detoured to the Forest Street exit ramp where they will continue 

through the intersection at the bottom of the exit to connect with I-10 west. Law enforcement 

will be on site to assist with the flow of traffic. (See map below.) 
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FDOT hired Archer Western as the contractor to complete this project for $126 million with 

completion anticipated in summer 2020, depending on weather, holidays and unforeseen 

circumstances.  

For more information about this project, please visit Your10and95.com. 
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